Airport Advisory Commission

Colorado Springs Airport

7770 Milton E. Proby Pkwy., Suite 50

Colorado Colorado Springs, CO 80916
Springs Phone: 719.550.1900
Airport www.flycos.com

February 4, 2015

Attention: The Honorable Keith King, President
Colorado Springs City Council

RE: Letter of Support to modify the existing Airport lease term guidelines as set forth in Resolution
No. 73-50.

The Colorado Springs Airport Advisory Commission has been fully briefed by Airport management related to
both the existing lease term guidelines as set forth in Resolution No. 73-50, as well as staff recommended
modifications and updates to those guidelines.

The Airport Advisory Commission offers its full support to amend the existing lease term guidelines as proposed
by Airport staff. The proposed modifications will further enhance the impact of the previously adopted
Commercial Aeronautical Zone ordinance; streamlining the development process while still adhering to local
and federal regulations.

The Airport Advisory Commission is committed to supporting the City’s goal in continuing economic
development activities at the Airport and feel this resolution follows that path.

The Airport Advisory Commission strongly encourages City Council to approve the Airport’s proposed resolution
to modify the existing lease term guidelines.

Sincerely,

Andrew Biancur, Chairman

CC: Dan Gallagher, Director of Aviation, Colorado Springs Airport
Airport Advisory Commission



